
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 709 

Duluth Public Schools 

709 Portia Johnson Drive 

Duluth, Minnesota 55811 

  (320) 248-4440 

 

REQUEST FOR RFP 
 

     

Notice is hereby given that Requests for RFPs will be received at the Facilities Department for 

Independent School District No.709, 713 Portia Johnson Dr, Duluth, MN 55811, for the 

following: 

 

Due Date: October 10, 2023 

 

Time:  2:00 P. M. 

   

For:  RFP - 315   Architectural Services 

   

Specifications for the above request for RFPs can be obtained from the Facilities Department for 

Independent School District No.709, 713 Portia Johnson Dr, Duluth, MN  55811.    

 

Both copies of the RFP must be enclosed in a sealed envelope, appropriately marked to indicate 

the RFP number with title and must be addressed to Bryan Brown, Manager of Facilities, 713 

Portia Johnson Dr, Duluth, MN 55811.  The electronic version of the RFP should be marked 

appropriately in the subject line using the RFP number and title and emailed to 

bryan.brown@isd709.org. 

 

All RFPs are to be in strict accordance with the RFP documents prepared by the School District 

and filed in the office of the Facilities Manager. 

 

The right is reserved to reject any or all RFPs or parts of RFPs and to waive informalities.  

Vendor RFP must be valid until August 31, 2025. 

 

 

                                      INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 709 

        Cathy Holman, Purchasing Coordinator 

 

 DNT:  September 27 & October 4, 2023 
 

 


